LConstruction Managers 560 Harrison Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts 02118
Telephane 617.338.6200
Facsimile 617.338.6699

August 21, 2001

Mr. Michael Cesaro

Site Tech Corporation

1803 Smith Street

Morth Providence, RI 02911

RE: #3579 Brown University
Pembroke Hall Renovations - Phase 1

Dear Mr. Cesaro

Now that the dust has finally settled from the phase one renovation to Pembroke Hall at Brown
University, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution in making this
project a huge success for our client. The superb effort put forth by your entire organization and
SHAWMUT especially the personal dedication and commitment exemplified by Mike Donatelli and Paul

Blanchet are the very attributes which set your firm apart from the competition. It is the collective
efforts of quality organizations such as yours that allows Shawmut Design and Construction to
successfully complete complicated, ultra-fast-track, projects time and time again with a level of
client service second to none.

Dusign and Cotstrsctisn

On behalf of Shawmut Design and Construction | would like to both thank you and congratulate
your entire organization on this achievement. We look forward to many successful projects in the
future.

Sincerely,

s

Lee Dellicker
Vice President



